
        To:  Judy F. Evans@emc@pssdg
      From:  Katie Hawkins <KHAWKINS@fcc.gov>
        Cc:
   Subject:  Re: FCC ID: HYQ12BBK Confirm # TC98789
Attachment:
      Date:  11/8/00 2:37 PM
     Dear Judy,

     Apparently there is a glitch in the system and although the copy I see
     shows the reference number, the contact person's copy does not have the
     reference number.  The reference number for that e-mail I sent is 679
     or 680.  Please upload your e-mail.  It will suffice.

     Katie Hawkins

     >>> "Judy F. Evans" <jevans@tuvps.com> 11/08/00 02:22PM >>>
     Katie,
     I received the attached email from you 11/7; however, there is no
     reference
     number on it so I can't reply through the TCB website.

     This is a remote car door key and is too small for the statement.
     Please
     reference FCC ID: NI412BBB user manual for the compliance statement
     info.

     If this isn't sufficient, please let me know.
     Judy

     Judy Evans
     Technical Writer
     TUV Product Service
     jevans@tuvps.com
     www.tuvglobal.com/tcb
     858 678 1419


